Stephen Martin Wagner
Died: January 29, 1998

Steve died on Thursday, January 29, 1998. He was 59 years old. Unfortunately no
information has been made available regarding the circumstances or location of his
death.

Steve grew up in Brooklyn and went to Erasmus Hall High School, where he was on
the school newspaper and played basketball. Upon arriving at Dartmouth in 1957, he
lived in Topliff Hall.

That is the only information we have about Steve’s experience at and after
Dartmouth. He did not graduate with our class, and there are no entries for him in
either of the reunion publications in 1986 and 1996. Efforts to any news about him
from classmates during the spring and summer of 2010 have proved unproductive.




